
Protect yourself! Find out more:

Have you ever faced
an eviction in
Massachusetts?

As of May 5, 2025, a new law
will be in effect that allows
tenants to “seal” their
eviction record in certain
types of cases.

“Seal” means that an
eviction record will no
longer be publicly available.

Whether you can seal your
eviction record will depend
on the type and outcome of
your case.

SealMyEviction.org

Did you know...
If you have faced a court

eviction, your eviction court

record is publicly available on

the Trial Court’s website.

Even if you won your case, you

came to an agreement with your

landlord, or your case was

dismissed, your court record is

publicly available and could be

used against you when you are

looking for a next place to live. 

You may be able to seal 
your eviction record!


